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Imagine a world where books are a distant
dream, and the path to education is fraught with
challenges. This is the reality for many Orang Asli
children in Malaysia. SEMOA, a non-profit
organization, is dedicated to changing this
narrative by providing education and support to
these young minds.

Recently, we had the privilege of hosting a group
of Orang Asli children from SEMOA for a behind-
the-scenes tour of the book printing process.
Their eyes widened with wonder as they watched
towering machines transform blank paper into
colourful pages. 

"We hope this experience ignited a spark of
curiosity and ambition in these young hearts,"
said Ms. Celine, who was one of the tour leaders.
"It's truly inspiring to see their excitement and
interest."
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SEMOA, a non-profit organization founded by
Cheah Kim Hock and Rajen Velu, is dedicated to
uplifting the lives of Orang Asli children. Their
center in Kg. Tras, Pahang, provides a home away
from home for young students from the remote
regions of Pahang, Selangor, and Negeri
Sembilan, enabling them to attend school in
Raub.

While the path to schooling is often hindered by
geographical isolation and cultural barriers,
SEMOA is committed to overcoming these
obstacles.

Beyond providing shelter and support for
students, SEMOA works tirelessly to improve the
overall well-being of the Orang Asli community.
Relying solely on donations, they offer essential
medical care, nutritious food, clothing, and
employment opportunities to villagers.

If you would like to support the Orang Asli
community, please reach out to Mr. Timothy
Cheah at semoamalaysia@gmail.com.


